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“A Few Thoughts On…..” 

Dear Friends, 
 
By the time you read this message, our role of hosting the 
2017 Leadership Summit of the Wisconsin Congregational 
Association will likely be upon us, if not already past.  It is a 
weekend that is sure to include inspiring conversation, 
meaningful reflection and genuine fellowship among members 
and leaders of our churches around the state of Wisconsin.  It 
will be a weekend of great food (thanks to our hospitality 
team led by Rick Bauzenberger, Norm Christensen and Su 
Davison), great music (some of which will be led by the 
worship band of Faith Community Church), inspiring worship 
(that we have the privilege of hosting), and thoughtful dialog 
about the present and future of the church.  It will also, 
however, be a palpable reminder of the wider fellowship of 
which we are part in our Congregational Way of being a 
church. 
 
So much of our understanding of the Congregational tradition 
centers around a focus on the autonomy of each local church.  
The lack of ecclesiastical hierarchies allows our church to be 
‘self-governed.’  We aren’t required to subscribe to tenets 
brought down from a governing body, nor to submit to the 
will of any outside authority (save that of the authority of 
Christ as the head of the Church).  This is a central notion of 
our tradition and is, often, the very first thing we note as 
distinct about who we are as a community of faith. 
 
Often missed in the midst of all of that, however, is that 
central to our autonomy in the local church is our voluntary 
fellowship with other Congregational churches.  While we 
may not be part of a denominational hierarchy, and don’t 
submit to the will or dictates of outside authorities, a core 
piece of our tradition is to embrace fellowship with one 
another for cooperation, support and shared ministry.  Often 
missed in our focus on autonomy is the necessity of this very 
fellowship with other churches – a fellowship that is meant to 
broaden our ministries through shared work, strengthen our 
foundations through mutual support and expand our horizons 

The Fellowship of Our Churches… 



 

through counsel and advice.  Our tradition is one that is built around the core autonomy of 
the local church, but it is one that rests that autonomy on the strength and wisdom that is 
gained through the fellowship we share with other churches – a fellowship we seek to make 
real through programs such as the Leadership Summit at hand. 
 
In the coming months, you are likely to continue to hear more and more about the wider 
fellowship of which we are a part.  We have a long history of members serving in various 
position of these associations (which continues with Rick Bauzenberger in his current role 
on the Congregational Foundation of the NACCC), our own Rev. Julie will be assuming her 
role, at this year’s Leadership Summit, as the Moderator of the Wisconsin Congregational 
Association, and (assuming the current nominating slate is approved) I will begin a four-year 
tenure on the Board of Directors of our National Association of Congregational Christian 
Churches this June.  As these opportunities for ongoing and increased participation in these 
associations go on, I ask that you pray for these fellowships, open your hearts and minds to 
opportunities to participate in these fellowships in the future, and pray for the leaders who 
seek to foster greater health in the associations (and through that the local churches) 
throughout the year.   
 
Our associations have work to do – of that there is no doubt.  But, they remain a firm core of 
the promising future of the Congregational Way, and I ask that you join in prayerfully 
supporting their efforts as they seek to discern what this fellowship can and should look like 
in 2017 and beyond. 
 
 

 
The Fellowship of Our Churches cont... 

Marty Your Pastor and Friend, 

Celebrating the Ministries of NSCC 
Mark your calendar for a special opportunity for 
worship and fellowship on Sunday, June 11 as 
our Music Sunday, Teacher Recognition, Mission 
Commissioning and more all come together for a 
joyous celebration in worship.  Immediately 
following the 10am worship service, we will 
proceed to an all-church cook-out with great food 
for all and fun games for the kids.  Set aside some 
time to celebrate with us that day and watch 
upcoming newsletters and worship inserts for 
more information.  
 



 

EDUCATION AND FORMATION OPPORTUNITIES 

If you have any questions or thoughts about Bible studies and book groups, please contact 
Rev. Julie Sheridan-Smith at 414-588-8693 or juliesmith@northshorecongl.org. 

Thursday Morning Bible Study 
The Thursday Morning Bible Study 
meets in Friendship Lounge from 9:30-
11:00. We are overjoyed that more 
friends have joined us - so please feel 
welcome anytime. 
We continue to 
explore the book 
of Acts and how 
we respond to 
what we read and 
discover. If you 
are interested in 
coming, please 
feel free to join us anytime! Questions? 
Contact Rev. Julie anytime!   

Wednesdays - This Spring… 
Every Wednesday, 
continuing through June 
7, Rev. Marty will be 
leading a Bible study on 
the Parables of Jesus.  
This study will meet in 
the large classroom on the 
second level of the church 
building, each 
Wednesday, from 7-8pm.  You are welcome 
to join in at any point along the way.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Rev. 
Marty. 

Tuesday Morning Book Group 
 
The Tuesday Morning Book Group 
meets in Friendship Lounge from 
10 – 11 am. We have already begun 
to enjoy discussing Marcus Borg’s 
Convictions, but we welcome new 
book “groupers” anytime. 
Interested? Just contact Rev. Julie 
and you will receive a reminder/
invitation!  



 

FELLOWSHIP AND OUTREACH OPPORTUNITIES 

Repairers of the Breach Lunch Making  

May 7, please join us downstairs in the church kitchen and 
help make 75 bag lunches for Repairers of the Breach, a 
daytime homeless shelter, after the 10 am worship service. 
All ages are able to help as pretzel baggers, sandwich makers, 
fruit washers, etc. Cannot help on Sunday? We are actively 
seeking help through donations of supplies such as pretzels, 
carrots, peanut butter, jelly, bread, juice boxes and occasional 
baked desserts (enough for 75 lunches). If you are able to help - please contact Tom Smith 
at jtsmith5@sbcglobal.net or call 414-774-8688.  

Moms ‘n More 
Moms ‘n More is hosting a manicure & pedicure night and 
all the lovely ladies of NSCC are welcome! It's certainly not 
an exclusive group and the more the merrier. Nhi Le Nails 
(near Wheel & Sprocket) is staying open a bit later than 
usual on May 12 for us to chat, nibble and enjoy a little nail 
pampering. They are welcoming us from 6:15 until we've 
had a chance to catch up with each other. Please bring a 
snack or drink to share, they will have tables for us to set 
our things. Please call Nhi Le Nails to let them know if 
you'd like a manicure, pedicure or both. And, if you'd like to 
sit & chat while others are being pampered that is welcome 
too! 

Nhi Le Nails is at 6924 N Santa Monica Blvd and their 
phone is 414-351-0611. 

On May 14 the Children’s Choir and 
Sunday School students will be 

performing the wonderful musical  
“ALL ABOUT THE CALL”  

during the 10:00 worship hour. Please 
don’t miss this one! 



 

 
SAY IT WITH FLOWERS! 

 
Are you celebrating the birth of a child or grandchild, a 

birthday, baptism, an anniversary, graduation or wedding? 
Or, are you just thankful for your NSCC Family?  

 

Consider donating flowers for the Communion Table on Sunday and 
share your joys and gratitude. The cost if $50.00 - you write the check 
and the rest is taken care of! Contact Sue Wood at (414) 964-1722 or 
suewood@wi.rr.com or call Kerrin in the Church office.  

BLOOD DRIVE SCHEDULE 
 

Fox Point Lutheran Church continues to hold blood drives for the Blood 
Center of Wisconsin every other month.  We encourage North Shore 
members and friends to donate at this convenient location.  Here are the 
upcoming dates:  May 9, July 11, September 12 and November 14;  
hours are from 1-6 pm. 
 

To donate you must be at least 17 years old, in good health and weigh more than 110 
pounds.  A photo ID must be presented.  You will be asked about medications, medical 
history and travel outside the US.  Appointments are encouraged via the Blood Center of 
WI, 877-232-4376; walk-ins always welcome. 
 
Fox Point Lutheran is located at 7510 N. Santa Monica Blvd; enter via the east door and 
proceed to Fellowship Hall. 

 
Q&A Session for Julie’s Doctorate 

 
It was announced, in last month’s newsletter, that Rev. 
Julie has recently enrolled in a Doctor of Ministry 
program and will be taking her first class at the end of 
May.  For those who would like to hear more about what 
she is doing, or have questions, a Q&A session will be 
held in the library immediately after worship on May 7. 



 

COFFEE, CHORDS AND KIDS 

Watch for our summer “Music on the 
Lawn.” Bring your blankets or chairs, 
we will provide snacks, sidewalk chalk, 
hula hoops and maybe even bubbles for 
kids (or the kids in you). 



 

LOAVES AND FISHES 

May 16, 2017 
 

CASSEROLES    DESSERTS 
 

 
                                                    
 

DRIVERS 

 
 

SERVERS 

 
 

BartleƩ  Arnold 

Cook  DowseƩ 

Ford  Hadcock 

Navarro  Lemorande 

Papineau  Nelson 

Streich  Reimer 

Swenson  Shawger 

Wininsky  Sweet 

Need Casserole  TorneƩa 

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐  Weber 

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐  Zimmer 

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐  Zganjar 

Arnold  Osborne  BartleƩ 

Arnold  Hadcock 

BartleƩ  Hadcock 

Zimmer  Ritke 

Zimmer  Ritke 



 
 

THANK YOU FROM THE BENEVOLENCE BOARD  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Squeaky 
Clean! 

What a wonderful and generous group of people 
you are!!  Our SQUEAKY CLEAN drive was very 
successful, thanks to you, and Sojourner Peace 
Center is receiving from us: 
 
- 75 pairs of socks 
- 32 pairs of womens pajamas 
- 50 pairs of kids pajamas age 12 mos - size 12 
- 15 pairs of women's slippers 
- a laundry basket filled with needed toiletries 
 
THANK YOU!! 



 

May 

Sunday Monday Tuesday W

30 
8:00 AM Worship - Rev. Rob Fredrickson 
9:00 AM Centering Prayer/Children's Choir 
10:00 AM Worship with NSCC/OCC Youth Choir - Rev. 
Rob Fredrickson 
10:15 AM Sunday School 
11:00 AM Congregational Meeting 
11:30 AM Fellowship 

1 
9:00 AM PEO Friendship 
Lounge 
8:00 PM AA/Al-Anon 

2 
10:00 AM Book Group 
2:00 PM Staff Meeting 
7:00 PM All Boards 

3 
7:00 PM
Parable

7 
Communion 
8:00 AM Worship - Rev. Dr. Martin W. Hall 
9:00 AM Centering Prayer/Children's Choir/Confirmation 
9:15 AM Chancel Choir 
10:00 AM Worship - Rev. Dr. Martin W. Hall 
10:15 AM Sunday School 
11:00 AM Fellowship 
11:00 AM 'Repairers' Meal Preparation 

8 
8:00 PM AA/Al-Anon 

9 
10:00 AM Book Group 
2:00 PM Staff Meeting 
7:00 PM BCE meeting (offsite) 

10 
9:00 AM
Lunch -
10:00 A
7:00 PM
Parable

14 
8:00 AM Worship - Rev. Dr. Martin W. Hall 
9:00 AM Centering Prayer/Children's Choir 
9:15 AM Chancel Choir 
10:00 AM Worship with Pageant 
10:15 AM Sunday School 
11:00 AM Fellowship 

15 
Newsletter Deadline 
8:00 PM AA/Al-Anon 

16 
10:00 AM Book Group 
11:30 AM Lydia Circle Spring 
Luncheon 
2:00 PM Staff Meeting 
4:00 PM Loaves and Fishes 
7:00 PM Council 

17 
8:30 AM
10:00 A
(offsite)
7:00 PM
Parable

21 
8:00 AM Worship - Rev. Julie Sheridan-Smith 
9:00 AM Centering Prayer/Confirmation 
9:15 AM Chancel Choir 
10:00 AM Children's Chapel and Sunday school 
10:00 AM Worship - Rev. Julie Sheridan-Smith 
11:00 AM Congregational Meeting 
11:30 AM Fellowship 
4:00 PM KidsConnect@church (3rd -6th grade) 

22 
8:00 PM AA/Al-Anon 

23 
10:00 AM Book Group 
2:00 PM Staff Meeting 

24 
7:00 PM
Parable

28 
8:00 AM Worship - Rev. Dr. Martin W. Hall 
9:00 AM Centering Prayer 
9:15 AM Chancel Choir 
10:00 AM Worship with Baptism (Steele) - Rev. Dr. 
Martin W. Hall 
10:15 AM Sunday School 
11:00 AM Fellowship 

29 
8:00 PM AA/Al-Anon 

30 
10:00 AM Book Group 
2:00 PM Staff Meeting 

31 
7:00 PM
Parable



 

y 2017 

 

 
 

Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

00 PM Bible Study - The 
arables of Jesus 

4 
9:30 AM Bible Study 
6:00 PM Handbell Choir 
7:00 PM Chancel Choir 

5 
6:45 AM Men's Discussion 
Group (Offsite) 
6:30 PM Coffee Chords & Kids 
7:30 PM RR Historical Society 

6 
9:00 AM OEAnnon - Friendship 
Lounge 

0 
00 AM Bridge Marathon 
unch - Krosnosky 
0:00 AM WCMF (Offsite) 
00 PM Bible Study - The 
arables of Jesus 

11 
Kerrin Away 
9:30 AM Bible Study 
6:00 PM Handbell Choir 
7:00 PM Chancel Choir 

12 
6:45 AM Men's Discussion 
Group (Offsite) 
6:15 PM Moms 'n More Mani/
Pedi night (offsite) 
7:00 PM Great Lakes Baroque 

13 
9:00 AM OEAnnon - Friendship 
Lounge 
9:00 AM Pageant Rehearsal 

7 
30 AM Quilters 

0:00 AM Alexian Pilgrims 
ffsite) 
00 PM Bible Study - The 
arables of Jesus 

18 
9:30 AM Bible Study 
6:00 PM Handbell Choir 
7:00 PM Chancel Choir 

19 
6:45 AM Men's Discussion 
Group (Offsite) 

20 
9:00 AM OEAnnon - Friendship 
Lounge 

4 
00 PM Bible Study - The 
arables of Jesus 

25 
9:30 AM Bible Study 
6:00 PM Handbell Choir 
7:00 PM Chancel Choir 

26 
6:45 AM Men's Discussion 
Group (Offsite) 

27 
9:00 AM OEAnnon - Friendship 
Lounge 

1 
00 PM Bible Study - The 
arables of Jesus 

1 
9:30 AM Bible Study 
6:00 PM Handbell Choir 
7:00 PM Chancel Choir 

2 
6:45 AM Men's Discussion 
Group (Offsite) 
6:30 PM Coffee Chords & Kids 
7:30 PM RR Historical Society 

3 
9:00 AM OEAnnon - Friendship 
Lounge 



 

HEALTH COMMITTEE 

SAFE SPRING CLEANING 
Warmer and sunnier days spur us on to open windows and doors and, yes, get to cleaning and 
refreshing our homes, garages and gardens.  

Safety First is key in stepping onto ladders, 
reaching those high shelves and lifting heavy 
items, but do you consider safety as well in the 
products you use?  Many cleaning products, 
especially the multitude of liquids and sprays, 
wipes, etc. are often petroleum-based and 
contain VOC’s (volatile organic compounds).  
These cleaners are irritating to skin, eyes and the 
nervous system, and also contribute to air and 
water pollution.  Ammonia and chlorinated 
products (bleach) produce toxic vapors. 

Fortunately, there several products available that are non-toxic vegetable-based (sometimes 
designated ‘earth-friendly’), just as effective, safe to use, and gentle on the environment.  
Some brands to look for are:  Seventh Generation, Bi-O-Kleen, Green Works, and others. 
Check labels.  Better yet, you can make your own all-purpose cleaner easily and cheaply.  
The simplest is to fill a spray bottle with 50:50 white vinegar to water.  I like to add a capful 
of Dr Bronner’s liquid soap, or a few drops of lavender or tea tree essential oil (both have 
natural anti-fungal and antibacterial properties).  I also refer to my favorite cleaning hints 
guru, Linda Cobb, author of the Queen of Clean books.  

If you or a family member is prone to allergies it is best, however, to avoid all fragrances. 
(Which brings to mind the myriad of noxious room deodorizers, scented sprays, candles, etc. 
- a healthier option to use here is the Fresh Wave line).  Recently the FDA has banned the 
ingredients in antibacterial soaps, but have the remainder of the year to comply.  They are 
deemed to add to the problem of antibiotic resistance and are no more beneficial than plain 
soap and water. 

You might also take inventory and get rid of unused items in your medicine cabinet, 
basement or garage.  Be aware that many of these, including medicines, petroleum-based 
cleaners, paint and craft items, lawn care products, and many others are considered, and 
should be properly disposed of, as hazardous waste. 

Do not throw them in the trash or pour down a drain.  Go to the MMSD web page and search 
for Home Hazmat Collection.  It lists categories of items and proper disposal of each.  
Download the 2017 flyer for disposal dates and locations; some are held near your 
neighborhood through the year. 



 

LYDIA CIRCLE 



 

Stephen Ministry – Back to Basics 

 

Established at NSCC in 2006 

What Is Stephen Ministry? 

Bear one another’s burdens, and in this way you will fulfill the law of 
Christ (GalaƟans 6:2, NRSV). 

Stephen Ministry is one‐to‐one lay caring ministry. 

Stephen Ministry congregaƟons equip and empower lay caregivers—
called Stephen Ministers—to provide high‐quality, confidenƟal, Christ‐
centered care to people who are hurƟng. 

How Stephen Ministry Works 

The best way to understand how Stephen Ministry works is to learn about three groups of people involved in 
this ministry: Stephen Leaders, Stephen Ministers, and care receivers. 

Stephen Leaders 

Stephen Leaders establish and direct Stephen Ministry in a congregaƟon. They— 

    build awareness of Stephen Ministry within the congregaƟon and community 

    recruit and train Stephen Ministers 

    meet with potenƟal care receivers to assess their needs 

    match care receivers with Stephen Ministers 

    provide Stephen Ministers with ongoing supervision and conƟnuing educaƟon 

People learn to serve as Stephen Leaders by aƩending a Leader’s Training Course—a one‐week conference 
that introduces the resources used to lead Stephen Ministry, develops key skills, and gets people excited 
about this caring ministry. Most congregaƟons begin with two to four Stephen Leaders, typically including a 
pastor, possibly another church staff person, and one or more lay leaders. 

 

Stephen Ministers—Lay caregivers trained in the congregaƟon by Stephen Leaders.  

Stephen Ministers are congregaƟon members trained by Stephen Leaders to offer high‐quality, one‐to‐one 

MINISTRY OF THE MONTH 



 

ChrisƟan care to people going through tough Ɵmes. A Stephen Minister usually provides care to one person 
at a Ɵme, meeƟng with that person once a week for about an hour. Twice a month, Stephen Ministers 
gather with their Stephen Leaders for supervision and conƟnuing educaƟon. 

Care Receivers—People going through tough Ɵmes who are being cared for by Stephen Ministers.  

Care receivers are people—congregaƟon members and others in the community—who receive care from a 
Stephen Minister. These are people struggling through a difficult Ɵme in life—experiencing grief, divorce, job 
loss, chronic or terminal illness, or some other life crisis. 

Some important guidelines for this caring relaƟonship protect both the care receiver and the Stephen 
Minister: 

    The relaƟonship between a care receiver and a Stephen Minister is confidenƟal. 

    Men are matched with men; women with women. 

  When a care receiver’s needs exceed what a Stephen Minister can provide, the Stephen Ministry     
team makes a referral to an appropriate mental health professional or other community 
resource. 

The Blessings of Stephen Ministry 

Stephen Ministry mulƟplies blessings throughout the church and 
community. 

CongregaƟons receive a pracƟcal and powerful way to respond to 
Christ’s commandment: “Love one another as I have loved you” (John 
15:12 RSV). 

Pastors have a team of trained, and commiƩed lay caregivers ready to 
minister to hurƟng people  

Laypeople nurture and use their giŌs in meaningful ministry, growing 
spiritually as they serve others. 

People who are hurƟng have a compassionate companion—a caring 
ChrisƟan friend who provides emoƟonal and spiritual support. 

 

Our Stephen Ministry Program needs you, consider becoming a Stephen Minister. 

If you feel you might benefit from having a Stephen Minister visit? 

Contact a Stephen Leader; 

Donna Ritke, Barbara Holzhauer, Trish Paul 



 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Sunday School News! 
 

May 7 ONE ROOM SUNDAY SCHOOL---(Rehearsal for Mother’s Day Musical 9-11) 
God Spares Nineveh (Jonah 3) 

May 14  MOTHER’S DAY MUSICAL 

May 21  God Creates People In His Image (Genesis 1) 

May 28  ONE ROOM SUNDAY SCHOOL 

 

LOOKING AHEAD! 

May 7 - We will have a rehearsal for the Mother’s Day musical from 9-11!!! All students 
involved in the musical are required to attend this very 
important rehearsal. Please meet downstairs on the stage. 

All students NOT involved in the musical should report 
downstairs in the preschool room for a one room Sunday 
School class. 

 

May 13 - MANDATORY Dress Rehearsal for the Mother’s Day Musical!  9:00am-
11:00am! 

 

May 14 - The Children’s Choir and Sunday School students will be 
performing the wonderful musical “ALL ABOUT THE CALL” 
during the 10:00 worship hour. Please don’t miss this one! The 
children have committed hours of practice and it shows!



 

 
  

May 21 -  PJ DAY!!! Congratulations to all those who brought in Squeaky 
Clean items. We met our 100 item goal. Come in PJS today!!!!! 

Chapel with Rev. Marty…please meet upstairs in the chapel at 
10:00 sharp! 

KidsConnect: 4-5:30 for kids 3rd-6th grades!!! 

May 28 - One Room Sunday School...Happy Memorial Day! 

 

Kick off Summer with Summer Bible Camp 
(age 3 through 5th grade) 
June 13-15, 9am – noon 

Through active discussion, games, snacks, crafts and video 
clips we will discover how God created us in amazing 
ways, encourages us and loves us all! Please contact Rev. 
Julie or Ms. Leslie with questions or if you would like to 
help in some area. Registration forms are available below 
the bulletin board, on our website (northshorecongl.org) 

 

Crib ‘n Crawler will be 
staffed during worship 
on Sunday mornings 
from 9:45 – 11:15.   

 
Questions? 

Contact Rev. Julie  
Sheridan- Smith today! 

414-352-6123 or 414-588-8693 
juliesmith@northshorecongl.org 

Or 
Or Leslie Krueger 
lrcook@uwm.edu 



 
 

Hൺඉඉൾඇංඇ඀ඌ ඐංඍඁ Yඈඎඍඁ! 

Youth Events (6th-12th grade) 

Youth events calendar: put it on yours! 

Rev. Julie is setting up another “Escape Room” off site for mid-June: watch for emails and 
texts to fix the date! 

Hey! Put the May 7 Coffee Chords and Kids in your plans! Live music/guitarist and desserts 
in Friendship lounge- 6:30-8:30 

June 13-15, 9am- noon is our annual Summer Bible Camp (VBS) for preschool through 5th 
grade children. Youth in grade 6 and above are invited and NEEDED to join in and be helpers 
with games, crafts, snacks etc! Please contact Rev. Julie or Ms. Leslie to volunteer. (See the 
children’s ministry page for more details.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents: We would like to keep a bulletin board and newsletter notes of special events, 
plays/musicals that the school age people of the church are part of so we join in as able! 

Please contact Rev. Julie with dates and events!   



 
 

July 9-15 

This camp becomes, for many, their “favorite week of the year.” 
For those who have completed 3rd- 5th grade (Mini Camp), 6th-
8th grade (Jr. High), And 9th-12th grade (Sr. High). 

Where? Mt Morris Camp and Conference Center, Wautoma, WI 

What? WCA Camp is about strengthening connections of friendship, fellowship and faith 
— with yourself, with others, with scripture and, most of all, with God. If you’re interested 
in strengthening these connections while having lots of fun and meeting new friends, you’ll 
have an awesome time! Scholarships are available to offset some of the fees- just ask one of 
our Ministers!  
 
Go to https://www.wiscongregational.net/camp for more information and registration forms. 
 

 

 
Cඈඇൿංඋආൺඍංඈඇ Cඅൺඌඌ Uඉൽൺඍൾ 

Everyone at church: Our Confirmation class has focused most 
recently with discussion about who Jesus is. Considering Jesus as one 
who welcomes us, a teacher, a healer and Savior. 
P 
lease continue to meet and greet each these students, get to know who 
your church family is.  Our students will be the ushers and some of 
the readers for the May 14 Mother’s day service.  It has been great to 
have many of the Confirmation students joining in during 
YouthConnect events as well! 
 
Students and Families: Keep working on opportunities to participate/
attend board and Council meetings. Join the fun early this summer 
and help Rev. Julie and Ms. Leslie with Summer Bible Camp June 
13, 14, and 15 from 9am – noon. You would be great helping with 
games, crafts, snacks and video clips…be with our elementary age 
children. 



NORTH SHORE CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH 
Phone (414) 352-6123 ~ Fax (414) 352-8320 ~ www.NorthShoreCongl.org 

www.facebook.com/north.church.3 

 
 

MINISTERS 
All members of North Shore Congregational Church 

ASSISTED BY 
Rev. Dr. Martin Hall, Senior Minister      Rev. Julie Sheridan-Smith, Associate Minister                         
Leslie Krueger,  Acting Children’s Director     Rick Kieffer, Music Director 
Dr. Rodney Loren, Organist                                                        Becky Whelpley, Organist 
Leslie Krueger, Children’s Choir Director                        Kerrin White, Office Manager                                                      
Mike Fugarino, Custodian                                                             

Adam Penno, Sam Marx , Abby and Jack Schill, and Nicole Lennie, Sunday Custodians                                                 
       
   


